
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/1/2013 2:56:07 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Courtesy Notification L-210C Potentially Out of Class 

Liza 

FYI. You may recall I mentioned this work in Vallejo to you two weeks ago, and here is the 
notice of completion. 

Laura 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Friday, November 01, 2013 2:14 PM 
To: 'michaei.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Cc: 'dennis.iee@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'aimee.cauguiran@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Subject: FW: Courtesy Notification L-210C Potentially Out of Class 

Mr. Robertson, 

PG&E would like to provide an update to the attached Courtesy Notification Regarding Out of 
Class Operation Discovery on Transmission Pipeline L-210C in the City of Vallejo. 

The roughly 80-feet section of pipe which may be 24-inch 01) 0.250-inch WT X-52 was 
removed and is scheduled for destructive testing at ATS to determine the actual pipe 
specifications. The removed section of pipe was replaced with roughly 80 feet of 24-inch 01) 
0.375-inch WT X-60 DSAW and was tied in on October 27, 2013. Pressure was restored to an 
MAOP of 650 psi on the same day. 

Sincerely, 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0634206 

mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov


Regulatory Compliance 

Gas Operations [ Pacific Gas and Electric 

6111 Bollinger Canyon Road, San Ramon, Ca 94583 

Redacted 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 9:50 AM 
To: Robertson, Michael 
Cc: Lee, Dennis M.; Cauguiran, Aimee (aimee.cauquiran@cpuc.ca.gov): Shori, Sunil 
(sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.qov) 
Subject: Courtesy Notification L-210C Potentially Out of Class 

Mr. Robertson, 

Attached find a courtesy notification regarding an 80 foot section of L-210C in Vallejo 
that may be operating out of class. 

Sincerely, 

Redacted 

Regulatory Compliance 
PG&E - Gas Standards and Policies 
6111 Bollinger Canyon Rd., CA 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0634207 

mailto:aimee.cauquiran@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.qov

